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December 6, 1993

The Honorable Wilma P. Mankiller
Principal Chief
Cherokee Nation
P.O. Box 458
Tahlequah, OK 74465
Dear Chief Mankiller:
On behalf of the Commission for Racial Justice of 
the United Church of Christ, we express to you our 
profound gratitude for your continued support as a 
member of the National Dinner Committee for the 
Third Annual National Racial Justice Awards Dinner. 
We are pleased to report that the Dinner was very 
successful.
As planned, we honored three recipients who have 
made outstanding contributions to the national and 
international struggle for racial justice. Our 
honored program participants very capably addressed 
the theme "Civil Rights: Mine Eyes Have Seen...” 
Supporters from across the nation gathered in 
Washington, D.C. to attend the Awards Dinner, held 
on October 22, 1993 at the Washington Court Hotel 
on Capitol Hill.
The National Racial Justice Awards were presented 
to Kenyon C. Burke and Charlayne Hunter-Gault. The 
Charles Earl Cobb National Racial Justice Medal was 
presented to Dr. Benjamin F. Chavis, Jr.
We regret that you were unable to attend, and 
enclosed please find a copy of the Souvenir 
Booklet.
Sincerely,

Bernice Powell Jacks 
Executive Director
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